
FROM BORREGO WATER DISTRICT 

The Board of Directors meeting originally scheduled for today, March 4th, at 1:30 

is being cancelled. At this time, BWD staff and Consultants are continuing to work 

on unresolved Prop 68 issues that would impact possible recommendations and 

subsequent Board direction. The issue will be discussed on the BWD Board 

Agenda for Tuesday, March 8th at 3:00 PM. 


